From: ciive vcwr i I

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 9:51 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories: -

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691

Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

It is wrong that Tasmanians can’t have AFWL and AFL teams without having to pay a large amount of State funds to pay
towards a stadium at Mac Point. This money should go towards hospitals, schools etc

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.
Yours faithfully,

Clive McWHIR





